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I am a concerned tax-paying citizen who opposes this bill to use nameless cards for 

the SNAP and related programs.  Human nature will lead to increased theft and 

unintended use with this practice and abuse of Oregon tax-payers dollars.  Users 

could be compelled to be careful with their cards to avoid disruptions in service.  I 

have known people using the SNAP program who’ve shared ways the card is already 

abused.  Therefore creative methods to increase user responsibility is a much better 

use of our officials’ time and energy and for Oregonians paying taxes.  For lost cards, 

utilizing temporary “cards” with permanently marked identification would be better 

than issuing nameless cards.  I ask you, please do not pass this bill.  Thank you, 

Concerned Citizen on behalf of hard-working Oregonian tax-payers. 


